
UPDATE  Wed 4/22/2020 4:35 PM 
 

In Winnipeg, there were two (2) new Covid 19 cases to report for Wednesday April 22, 

2020, bringing the total in Manitoba to two hundred fifty five (257). 

 

Residents participated in bingo today!  Some window visits and phone calls. 

 

Employee spotlight can be found on Facebook and Instagram as well I have attached. 

 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me or Alison 

at 204-257-9947. 

 

We hope that you are all keeping well, practicing social distancing and staying close to 

home.  We thank you for your continued support, positive comments and prayers~    

   

Please visit the website below for updates:  

   

https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/   

 
BE SURE TO FOLLOW, LIKE & SHARE 

Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-265702143972832/ 

Instagram  https://www.instagram.com/goldenlinkslodgepch/?hl=en 
 

 

Marcy-Lynn Larner 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOLDEN LINKS LODGE 
2280 St. Mary’s Road 
Winnipeg, MB. R2N 3Z6 
Marcy-Lynn.Larner@goldenlinks.mb.ca 
www.goldenlinks.mb.ca 
 
Phone 204-257-9947 (Ext. 225) 
Cell 204-232-2801 
 
“Because when you stop and look around this life is pretty amazing” – author unknown 

This email and/or any documents in this transmission is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain legally privileged or 

confidential information.  Any unauthorized use, disclosure, distribution, copying or dissemination is strictly prohibited.  If you receive 

this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately and return the original. 
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